
 

        
  

FRIENDS OF LONGMEADOW 

Longmeadow Primary School ~ Oaks Cross ~ Stevenage ~ SG2 8LT 

Longmeadow Summer Fayre 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

   

An exciting event not to be missed! 

Friday 6th July 3.15pm - 5.30pm  
on the KS2 school field 

 What's on at The Fayre? 

Go Karts! Sand Art! Face Paint! 
Bouncy Castles! Inflatable Slide! 

Bottle Tombola! Hook a Duck! 
Refreshments! Beat the Goalie! 

Games! Candy Floss! Cakes! Lucky 
Dip! Raffle! Jar Tombola! Glitter 
Tattoos! Gifts! Ice Creams! 

     And lots more! 
 

We need You! 
 

We are looking for volunteers. we 

would need you from 2.45pm - 5.30pm, 

to run stalls and help in general. We 

cannot do these lovely events for all of 

our children and for the school without 

a team effort. If you are available to 

help please message on the Friends of 

Longmeadow Facebook page or leave 

your contact details at the office. Thank 

you in advance 

 
  

 

During the school day on the 6th July, 
the year 6 pupils will be doing a mini pre 
Fayre as part of their enterprise project. 
This is available to all pupils apart from 

nursery. Children can bring in up to £2 in 
small change and will be taken to the hall 
by their teachers. This is just for pupils, 
everyone else can see the year 6 stalls 
after school at the main Fayre. You can 

send your child's money into class in an 

envelope with their name on, on the day. 

This year we are being sponsored by Martin & Co Estate Agents. They help the school in a variety of ways, donations, 

prizes etc in return we help advertise the company. If you are able and willing to have an advertising board outside 

your house please message the friends page on Facebook or leave your name and number at the office and we will 

contact you. Thank you. 

 

  Friends of Longmeadow Primary- Like our page to keep up to date 

                RAFFLE 

There will be raffle! tickets will be sent home 

with the children soon, and extra tickets will be 

available from the school office, 1st prize is £50 

cash! we also have tickets/Vouchers for various 

places plus many more prizes! you have got to 

be in it to win it! Good luck everyone. 

 We will be having a cake stall, any 

donations of cakes would be really 

appreciated. You can bring cakes in from 

Monday 2nd of July. Any fresh cream on 

the day only. Name all containers please.                         

        


